Marla Camerino

From: LBBIZ

Sent: Wednesday, March 30, 2022 10:15 AM

To: Marla Camerino

Subject: FW: Entertainment Permit. 3522-24 E Anaheim St. Long Beach CA 90804

Please see email below, thank you.

Sincerely,

Kimberly Mak
License Inspector

Department of Financial Management | Business Services Bureau

411 W. Ocean Blvd, 2" Floor | Long Beach, CA 90802
Office: 562-570-6211 | Fax: 562-499-1097

CITY OF

LONGREACH

From: MENGLIN ZHANG [mailto:aagc888@aol.com]

Sent: Wednesday, March 23, 2022 12:22 PM

To: LBBIZ <LBBIZ@Ilongbeach.gov>

Subject: Entertainment Permit. 3522-24 E Anaheim St. Long Beach CA 90804

-EXTERNAL-

Dear Sir
Business Licence Division.

My Name Meng Zhang, | am property owner of 3411- 3429 E Anaiheim St, Long Beach, CA 90804. | owned this property over
28 years.

| against ( Do not agree) give a Entertainment license to locate 3522-24 E Anaheim St, Long Beach. | am neighbor, | know this
location. in past 10 year, this area add more crime, More homeless stay at my property, more graffiti , Parking space is less at
this area. So If Entertainment come in, There will bring more problems, Homeless stay, not Parking space , more drinker,
more crim etc.

So please stop this business at this area.

Regards

Meng Zhang



